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NOTICE TO PROCEED
September 06, 2023

ACTSBUILT CONST. SUPPLY CORPORATION
#270, Block 2, Phase 1 Abellano Street, Barangay Bucana
Davao City

Sir/Madam:

The attached Contract Agreement have been approved, notice is hereby given to
IMPROVEMENT OF FARM TO MARKET ROAD (FMR) located at LAPLA, SULOP,
DAVAO DEL SUR. Work may proceed hereinafter within seven (7) calendar days from
September 05, 2023 (date of approval of the contract).

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the
terms and conditions of the agreement and in accordance with the implementation
schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the

space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Provincial
Government of Davao del Sur.

Very truly yours,

olkldiincns
Governor f" +

I acknowledge receipt of this notlce on J‘ﬂp‘\' n, 2%
Name of Representative of the Bidder _Tev et TABAG
Authorized Signature




